
 
 
 
 

December 24, 2019 
 
 

 

Haverhill – Thursday, January 2, 2020 at 11am 

 

Meeting with MVPC Executive Director Finalists and Screening Committee 

Vote to Make Recommendation to the Merrimack Valley Planning Commission. 

The meeting will be at the MVPC offices, 160 Main Street, Haverhill. 

 

For more information contact Jen Dunlap or Tony Komornick at 978-374-0519. 
Posted on Thursday, December 26, 2019 at 11:31am by Robin Phelan, Town Clerk 
 


